
 

 

Riley Coghlan 
DeForest Architects 
1148 NW Leary Way, 
Seattle, WA 98107 
 
 
April 1, 2024 
 
 
Grace Manhan 
Assistant Planner 
City of Mercer Island 
 
 
Dear Grace, 
 
Subject: Permit CAO24-008 
 
The purpose of this letter is to disclose the presence of critical areas on parcels 544230-0796 and 
544230-0765. The project geotechnical engineer has determined that the site contains the following 
types of geologically hazardous areas: 
 

• Potential Landslide Hazard 
• Erosion Hazard 
• Seismic Hazard 

 
With you approval, we will record this notice with King County per MICC 19.07.110. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Riley Coghlan 
DeForest Architects, pllc 
 
 
 


